
AN EXAMINATION OF THE TRAGIC FATE OF MACBETH

the exam, with examples they can use to check their own writing. Part 2 takes a the dark themes, Macbeth as a tragic
hero and the fact that he is flawed.

The use of a character who makes an initial mistake and then winds up being gradually corrupted as a result
has continued to be popular in literature and film. However, it does exist in both good and evil forms in the
play. Macbeth, does, however, hesitate a number of times before putting his plan into action. Macbeth and
Banquo are stunned by the turn of events, realizing that the Witches are right about one facet of the prophecy,
and Macbeth cannot help but focus on their other, greater prediction that he will be king. Act 1, Scene 2 King
Duncan of the Scots awaits news of the battle between his men and the rebels led by the Thane of Cawdor. But
Lady Macbeth knows that her husband has a weakness that will prevent him from taking the steps required to
secure the crown. Overnight he has fully regained his composure and pretends that their early morning
knocking has awakened him. In this sense, his fate was unavoidable. Macbeth reaches the guards who have
been awakened by the bell. Malcolm will go to England and, to be extra cautious, Donalbain will go to
Ireland. He also embraces Banquo and thanks him for his courage during the rebellion. But is this really the
end to over-reaching ambition in the kingdom? Although the unusually vicious slaying of his enemies on the
battlefield have us questioning his propensity for evil, Lady Macbeth feels that he is simply "too full o' the
milk of human kindness" to kill King Duncan. He bluntly replies "I think not of them", and bids Banquo
goodnight. No; this my hand will rather The multitudinous seas incarnadine, Making the green one red.
Likewise, Macbeth begins by thinking that his ambitions justify the means he uses to achieve them, and ends
the play as a figure whose legacy is corruption and destruction. He reports that Macbeth and Banquo have
performed valiantly in the fight. William Shakespeare and John Milton wrote a play and a poem, respectively,
where two characters share qualities. When the witches announce their prophecies, the possibility of the
predictions coming true overpowers Macbeth Fate vs. Act 1, Scene 5 The scene opens in a room in Macbeth's
castle at Iverness. Macbeth dodges the matter at hand and sheepishly tells her that they will speak further on
the subject. He announces that he has decided to visit Macbeth's castle at Iverness, and that he has chosen his
son, Malcolm, to be the Prince of Cumberland and, therefore, the next king of Scotland. Macduff proceeds to
the King's chambers while Lennox tells Macbeth about the fierce storm they encountered on their journey to
Inverness. Till he unseam'd him from the nave to the chaps, And fix'd his head upon our battlements. Will all
great Neptune's ocean wash this blood Clean from my hand? They hear a knock at the castle doors and Lady
Macbeth again demands that Macbeth wash up and go to bed, for they must pretend that they have been sound
asleep the entire night. Macbeth is once and for all convinced -- they will proceed with the murder of the King.
Does Macbeth willfully choose evil in order to achieve his "destiny"? He lectured for six years on theater
studies at Stratford-upon-Avon College in the U. But he concludes that even if heaven were not going to judge
him, he cannot bring himself to kill Duncan, whom he believes is a good man and an excellent monarch.
Macbeth comes down to greet the two noblemen. Continue Reading. Macbeth, on the other hand, believes his
ambition will not be checked by consequence. Ironically, Duncan and Banquo discuss the beauty of the castle
while inside it reeks of moral decay. Lady Macbeth insists that he go wash his face and hands and place the
daggers that he has so carelessly brought back with him in the hands of the guards. But Duncan does not want
to discuss such matters. He again expresses his love for Macbeth and they all move behind the castle walls.
Macbeth tells her that he has changed his mind: "We will proceed no further in this business" 1. Macbeth is
startled by what he sees clearly as a prophecy that he will be Scotland's next ruler. However, he is still afraid
and he asks her "If we should fail? How to cite this article: Mabillard, Amanda. The themes are exhibited by
the main characters of the play, notably antagonist Macbeth. These delusions of grandeur are furthered by the
supernatural elements of the play. But Macbeth is really only concerned with the King's choice of successor.
In most people, ambition is tempered by morality and an understanding that actions have consequences.


